
Dear Republican Poll Observer/Worker Volunteers,  

 Hello! I have just been hired as the new Maricopa County Poll Observer Coordinator. We have received 

your information from one of several community partner organizations. Thank you for 

volunteering!  Our partners did not divide the interest areas into the interest groups. I am trying to 

clarify which type of volunteer work that you wish to help with.   

Poll Observing: I will be staffing the volunteers that are willing to observe at the polls this year during 

the primaries from July 8th through August 2nd. There will be approximately 212-220 locations for the 

primary throughout Maricopa County.  

An email notice for signing up for a poll observing class will be provided in the coming week. You would 

need to attend this class so that you are educated on how poll observing works, the do’s and don’ts, and 

have the opportunity to have your questions answered. After the class you will be able to get your 

credentials you would show to the polling location when you observe. 

Poll Working: We are also looking for individuals that want to work the polling centers. This is a paid 

position through Maricopa County.  We as the party do not do the hiring but we will submit your 

information to the county for possible employment.  If you are hired by the county they will be telling 

you your polling location and hours they assign to you. You can also apply directly to the county online 

at this link https://recorder.maricopa.gov/elections/pollworkerrecruitment.aspx 

**THERE IS A URGENT NEED FOR SPECIAL BOARD WORKERS***. This is a paid position through the 
county where the employee would be going into nursing homes to assist the residents in filling out 
their ballot.  This position will be close to full time paid work through the middle of June through August 
2nd. Then will start again in late September through all of October up to Election Day. You will need a 
reliable car to drive yourself to the locations. There will be many locations you will be going to 
throughout the valley.  You will be paid some reimbursement for travel. You will also be working one on 
one with a democrat co-worker since two parties are to be involved at all times. THE COUNTY WILL BE 
FILLING THESE POSITIONS WITH INDIVIDUALS OF THEIR CHOICE IF WE DO NOT SUPPLY NAMES OF 
PEOPLE WILLING TO WORK THIS POSITION BY MAY 3RD!  
  
For special board workers please contact Maricopa County Chairman Mickie Niland at 

chair@maricopacountygop.org  Only contact her if you can meet the requirement in the paragraph 

above.  

If you are interested in being a poll observer please contact me at (435)757-4002 or 

heidi.grande@azgop.org   

 

Best Regards, 

Heidi Grande 
Maricopa County Poll Observer Coordinator  
AZ Victory 
(435)757-4002 
heidi.grande@azgop.org 
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